
From: ee 44 
Sent: Tuesday 04 June 2024 18:02 
To: Licensing Policy 
Subject: Late license for Luxe restaurant in Lion & lamb Yard. 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Dear Sirs, 

lam sending you this mail in support of a late licence to be granted to the above restaurant. 
The whole of the Lion & Lamb area seems to have come to life this year with a mature crowd enjoying the 
wine bar and a great selection of restaurants. 

Luxe stands out with their various events which could be further utilised with a late licence. 

Best regards 



From: 

Sent: Tuesday 04 June 2024 18:09 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Luxe Farnham 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

I have seen the application for a late licence and would like to add my support for this. 

We are often in Luxe and would like an establishment where you can enjoy a late drink after dinner. 

Kind regards 



From: 

Sent: Tuesday 04 June 2024 18:38 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: The Luxe Restaurant 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

To whom this may concern 

| understand that The Luxe in Farnham has applied for their licence to be extended to 1am and | would like to offer 

my support towards this. | am a regular there and it9s so nice to finally have an upper class, late night venue to enjoy 

in Farnham. There aren9t many classy venues around the local area so having this locally is a godsend but such a 

shame it can9t stay open later. 

Please contact me if you need any further info. 

Kind Regards 



ee 
From: eee 
Sent: Tuesday 04 June 2024 19:00 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Supporting Luxe 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Hello, 

lam emailing regarding the restaurant Luxe in Farnham. 

lama regular customer of Luxe and support them. 

Every time | have dined at Luxe | have experienced exceptional service, the staff go above and beyond, | have only 

good words to describe my experience each time. 

As a regular customer, | tend to stay till close. Each time they close early and | leave early. | support the application of 

late closing. 

Having being a resident of Farnham for many years, | can definitely say Luxe is exactly what Farnham needed, lam 

sure many will agree with me. 

Yours sincerely 



From: 

Sent: Wednesday 05 June 2024 07:20 
To: Licensing Policy 
Subject: LUXE late licence 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

To whom it may concern, 

Our local restaurant Luxe in Farnham is applying for a late licence and | just wanted to relay our thoughts 
on the matter. 

As a company we often take our staffto Luxe and we9ve found it to be so lovely, it9s nice to be able to stay 
in the same venue after food for drinks and music with no trouble and a lovely atmosphere. 

Its suitable for all ages especially the older members. If we eat later | 1pm is just too early to go home. 

Kind regards, 



From: oo 

Sent: 06 June 2024 21:50 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Late license 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Hi, 

Just writing to support the suggestion of the luxe in Farnham having a late license as it9s a really good spot which has 

brought a lot of people out to socialise again and | feel it closes to early and would really benefit customers like 

myself to have extra time in there, there9s never any trouble or a-lot of noise and think it would be a good move! 

Many thanks, | 
Sent from my iPhone



From: i 

Sent: 07 June 2024 19:24 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Luxe Farnham (extended opening hours) 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Hi, 

| just wanted to back their application, having eaten and drank in the Luxe | totally back its application, it9s a very fun, 

happy vibe, they seem to do all they can to make client happy and comfortable, I9ve not seen or heard of any trouble 

and | think that9s down to their clients as they don9t let just any body in, in my view it9s a massive positive to 

Farnham Town 

Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone 



Sent: 07 June 2024 23:27 

To: Licensing Policy 
Subject: The Luxe Restaurant & Bar 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Good evening, 

I am writing to inquire why the license for The Luxe only extends until 11pm on Fridays. 

This seems unreasonable compared to other venues like Borelli's and The Queens Head, among many 

others. 

As a resident and business owner in Farnham, I strongly urge the council to support independent businesses 

by considering an extension of The Luxe's license. 

Such a move would not only benefit Farnham residents but also demonstrate the council's support for 

independent businesses. 

Kind regards, 



From: ] oe = 

Sent: 11 June 2024 23:09 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Support for 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

I hereby give my support to the following application 

KENAN HAZAR are applying for a variation to a premises licence / club premises certificate at:- 

The Luxe, 6 Lion And Lamb Yard, Farnham Surrey, GU9 7LI 

I have performed here with my Jazz Band on a number of occasions. 

Thanks ; 

Yahoo Mail: Search, organise, conquer 



From: ee 

Sent: 13 June 2024 11:18 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: The Luxe Farnham application 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to register my support for the late licence application for The Luxe restaurant in Farnham. 

I think the new luxurious venue has already elevated the dining sector in the area and has brought in new 

out of area clientelle and revenue. 

I do not see any harm with the late licence application as the area the restaurant is located is non residential 

so would not impose any noise pollution. 

A local opportunity to dine and have music until lam would be a very welcome addition to the area. 

Your sincerely 

Sent from my Galaxy 



From: .._4izaiziscjéilité(# _ 
Sent: Thursday 20 June 2024 21:13 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: The Luxe Farnham. 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Dear Sirs, 

As abeeeebusiness neighbour of The Luxe in the Lion & Lamb Yard I can state that during the day when | 

operate | businesses of my shop and since they have altered their extraction system we have had 

no concerns regarding noise and cooking smells at all. 

They have been considerate throughout their term since opening the restaurant. 

Kind Regards 


